
SPECIAL  MEETING

A spacial  meeting  was held  this  August  28,  1972,  by  the

Supervisars  of Hilltown  Tatgt':ish4pa*t  the Towtiship  Building,  Route
113  and  [)iamond  st.,  Silvardala,  Pa.,  am 7:il  PGM.

Prssant  usra  Mr, Frankenfield,  Mr. Hartshorne,  Mr. %yery
Mr.  Alderfar,  Mr.  Erhlinggr,  and  Mr.  Shoemaker.

The  subject  for  discussion  mas  in  raferance  to  rumnirig  am

aixtansian  from  the  area  of  Twin  Elrook  Raad  algng  Blooming  [31sn

Rd.,  to  Haybouse  Rd.  to  Rickert  Rd.  than  to  the  Moylan  [3gvelop-

giant  located  on Idmlcgmehousm  Rd.  and  Langviem  Rd.

The  Suparvisars  position  was  that  me  mould  let  the  devalapsrs

pay  far  the  line  from  Twinbrmok  Rd.  to  the  developmrit.

Mr.  Alderfer  stated  that  he  was willing  ta  build  the  line  at

his  expense,  tt:i  expedite  the  kauilding  of  the  8 € kllr  line  to  the

dgvalopmerit,  but  he would  like  to  kriotti  how  and  tmhen he could  be

expected  ta  be  reimbursed.

The secretary  is  ta  instruct  our  Enginear,  Cowan  Associates,

to  proceed  to  make  an  in  depth  study  from  Twinbrook  Rd.  to  tiqei

Meylari  [levalp@aisint  Subdivision,

[]n a matian  by  Mr.  Frarikanfield,  which  was  seconded  by

Mr.  Hartsharna,  the  meeting  was  adjourned  at  10:3[]  P.M.

Respeictf'ully  subtiitteid,

B.  Arthur  Mayer,  Secretary


